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April 6, 2011 

 
Dentsu Postpones Announcement of  

Non-consolidated Net Sales for March 2011 

 

Although Dentsu Inc. always announces the previous month’s earnings results on the fifth 

business day of each month, the impact of the Great East Japan Earthquake has necessitated 

a postponement of the planned April 7 announcement of the Company’s net sales for March 

2011. 

 

The Company regrets any inconvenience that the postponement may cause, and asks for the 

understanding of its shareholders and investors. 
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